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HEADS UP!  
 

26
TH

 October 2018 

 

We have had quite a quiet week this last week of term; everyone is ready for a holiday! 

 

Thanks to everyone who came to parents evening appointment – it was lovely to see 

you all and staff were very happy with the positive discussions that took place. 

 

On Thursday, Open the Book talked to us about Jesus healing a paralysed man. Our 

sporty friend, Leanne, also came in on Thursday to do a taster session for the after 

school club she will run after half-term.  It will be a multi skills based club and I 

would encourage you to persuade your child to come along.  It’s free, fun and good 

for their general well-being. 

 

We finished our term with forest schools – big thank you to Lin Yool, Diane 

Worthington and Andy Langdon who have volunteered and helped us out on Friday 

afternoons.  If anyone would like to volunteer in school, please let me know – there 

are always opportunities to help. 

 

We would like to have all the children here finishing school at the same time – it 

makes sense for parents with children in different stages of the school and is more 

convenient for certain activities which take place at the very end of the day (worship 

on Wednesday for example and forest schools). Having put a few informal feelers 

out regarding the end of the school day, we will be asking you to tell us your 

opinion using a parent survey on the website after half term.  We will let you know 

when this has been set up. Please make sure you respond as otherwise your vote 

won’t be counted! 

 

Have a wonderful half term holiday – be careful if you go out trick or treating – and 

we look forward to welcoming you back in November. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 



Dates for the week after half term include: 

 

Monday 5th November  School re-opens 

Tuesday 6th November  Front Row music lessons  

Class 2 swimming 

Multi-sports after school club starts 

Wednesday 7th November  Worship in church at 3pm – ALL WELCOME 

Thursday 8th November Non-uniform day – wear a crazy hat/hair 

band/bow and bring in a CLEAN teddy for 

adoption at the Christmas Fair. 

     Open the Book 

Friday 9th November   Sports Hall Athletics Y5/6 at Poynton High School 

     Forest Schools 

     PTA Autumn Gathering   5.30 – 7 pm 

 

 

 


